
 
 

 

 

 

September 11, 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Staff and Concerned Citizens:  

 

I am impelled to write this message after watching the historical coverage of the 9/11 tragedy that took place 

thirteen years ago.  I cannot help but be moved, as I am each year at this time, by the personal recollections of 

the events of that day – a day in which our great nation experienced one of the most significant threats in our 

history.   

 

Like most, I continue to be struck by the magnitude of the tragic events that have changed our nation forever. 

 

On behalf of the entire school district, I extend my deepest sympathies to those among us who lost loved ones.  

You will always be in our thoughts and prayers.  Your loss will never be forgotten. 

 

Thank you for your support of each other as one community and for the continued support of your schools. 
  

Very truly yours, 

Gary  
Gary S. Mala  

Superintendent of Schools  

Avon Public Schools 

gmala@avon.k12.ct.us  
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